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House Taxation Committee 

February 15, 2021 

Senate Bill 21 

 

Kansas Association of Counties 

Testimony in Support – Written Only 

 

Chairman Smith and members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for allowing the Kansas Association of Counties to offer testimony in support of this bill 

concerning sales tax in Cherokee County. Let it be clear that the KAC’s support of SB 21 is not in support 

of the tax itself—that issue was for the voters of Cherokee County to decide. Rather, it is in support of the 

will of the voters of Cherokee County for the stated purposes of ambulance services, renovations and 

maintenance of county buildings, and other necessary projects within Cherokee County. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this testimony to the committee. Please let me know if we can 

provide further assistance on this topic. 

 

Jay Hall 

Legislative Policy Director and General Counsel 

Kansas Association of Counties 

hall@kansascounties.org 

(785)272-2585, Ext. 307 
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